
    Repton Manor Primary School 
Repton Avenue, Ashford, TN23 3RX 

office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk 

Phone 01233 666307 

 
 

 
Executive Headteacher  Matt Rawling 
Head of School   Jackie Chambers 
Deputy Headteacher  John Page    
Chair of Federation  Wayne Wills     

 
          Friday 3rd March, 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are excited to invite your child to a music day at Highworth Grammar School on Thursday 30th 

March 9am-3pm. We will be walking from school in the morning and will return to school by 3.30pm.  

Please note the later pick up time for your child.  

There will be two workshop rooms running throughout the day: 
• Singing in the main hall, led by Daniel Moulton (Kent Music), Kirsten Ellington (Kent Music) 

and Gill Booker (Highworth). 
• Music Explorers workshop in the Performing Arts Studio, led by Lindsay Edmondson (Kent 

Music) 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and a water bottle for the day. We have space for 
35 children to attend the trip so please consent via Arbor as soon as possible to guarantee your child 
a place on the trip. This will close on Arbor on Thursday 23rd March at 7pm. 
 
 If your child qualifies for free school meals, please let the office staff know and we can arrange for a 
school packed lunch to be provided.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 4 Team 


